
                 
 

 
      
 

 
 

 
 

Summer is almost here! Although the past year has brought new challenges to our community  
with the COVID-19 pandemic, we are hopeful that we will be able to celebrate the Hibbing  
Jubilee festival in July. The Hibbing Area Chamber and the City of Hibbing are working together  
to closely monitor this situation, and at this point, we are continuing with the initial planning  
stages for the festival.  
 
The Hibbing Area Chamber and City of Hibbing will evaluate alternative dates later in the year if we 
are unable to hold the event on July 9-10, 2021 due to recommendations on social distancing in 
place at that time. If the event is postponed until later in the year, your donation will be used to help 
support the festival at that time. If the Hibbing Area Chamber and City of Hibbing decide that the 
event should be cancelled for 2021, we will contact you to ask if you would like your donation to be 
used for the 2022 Jubilee festival or if you would prefer to be refunded.  
 
The Hibbing Jubilee would not exist without the help of area businesses and individuals. We need 
contributions and sponsorships to support events like the Jubilee Parade, Kids’ Carnival, Festival 
on Fifth, and Sidewalk Sales. As you know, we do not charge participants for admission, so this 
community festival depends on your support. Be assured that all of the money that comes in for 
this event goes directly to event expenses and advertising.  
 
Please help us by contributing $100.00 or more this year.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Hibbing Area Chamber at 218-262-3895 or 
info@hibbing.org.  

 
Thank you for supporting our community celebration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelly Hanson 
President 
Hibbing Area Chamber of Commerce 

Hibbing Jubilee – Community Festival 
July 9-10, 2021 
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